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11th December 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: New Teacher – Daffodil Class  
 
We are very excited to be writing to you to introduce you to our new class teacher for Daffodil 
class. 
 
Miss Manni will be joining us from January and we have included a photo of her below. She has 
also sent the following message to everyone to introduce herself: 

 

“Ever since I can imagine, I have always had a passion to help and work alongside 
children. I am always willing to take up challenges and do my best in everything I do. 
I am a dedicated and enthusiastic person, and I absolutely cannot wait to start 
teaching at IVJS!” 

 

 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Kerse for all her hard work and we hope that 
she will stay in touch with us when she returns home to New Zealand. We have loved having her 
for an extra term and hope she has a safe journey. 
 
If you have any questions about next term, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Digweed 
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